A DIVISION OF GREAT RIVER COMMUNICATIONS, INC.

July 24, 1971

Mr., Carl W. Dobelstein
1924 South 55th Street
Omaha, Nebraska 68106

Dear Sir:

Thank you for your reception report of KGRC on
— July 1k, 1971,

The log of program material for that time period
indicated is essentially correct, and we are happy

to confirm your report.
Thank you for your ianterest.
Singerely,

Frank E, Laughljj}
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